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Dear Parents,

The Parents Association are delighted to announce the second term of the very popular afterschool classes for the school year 2016.The classes will run for 10 weeks from Tues 23rd February until Thurs 26th May for all children from senior infants to 6th class . 

The classes on offer are as follows:-

       Art
,

 Science                             

      Guitar

 Computer Beginners 
    Animation

      Cookery
              Dancing for Fun                 Computer/Scratch Programming
      Fit club                       Fashion Fun                      Needlework 
Cost - €50 per class for 10 week term, must be paid in full before classes start.   
All art supplies, cookery ingredients and craft materials are included in this price.

Children must have their own guitar for Guitar Class. 

 All classes are for interest only. Children will not be put forward for exams or competitions.

This year enrolment will ONLY be available online at the schools website www.holyrosaryps.ie .

ENROLMENT WILL ONLY BE ACCEPTED ONLINE .PLEASE DO NOT APPROACH ANY STAFF MEMBERS OR MEMBERS OF THE PARENTS ASSOCIATION THEY ARE UNABLE TO ACCEPT ENROLMENT PLACES
Classes are available to book online from 7pm on Thursday 4th February.
 Spaces are limited so please book early to avoid any disappointment.
We will accept PayPal or cash/cheque for payment for your afterschool class.

There are 2 ways to set up a PayPal account

1) To attach your credit card details to PayPal which will incur bank charges or 

2) To attach your bank details to PayPal which does not incur charges but needs to be set up 3 working days in advance.

3) Pay-Pal website is www.PayPal.com and set up steps are detailed very clearly and set up is free.
Until you have completed your transaction, any classes in your shopping basket are not reserved and are still available to others .It is only when you have received your reference number in your confirmation email that your booking is guaranteed.
If you choose the cash/cheque option it MUST be paid in full by the end of school on Thursday 11th February to your Childs class teacher (no exceptions will be made).

To make a cash/cheque payment an envelope must be sent in with the following 

1) Childs name

2) Afterschool class 

3) Contact phone number 

4) Exact money 

5) Reference number issued to you at the end of your transaction.

Please ensure that you have all the above information on the envelope prior to handing to your
Childs teacher. If any of this information is missing e.g. reference number we cannot   confirm your Childs place and money will be refunded.

Until you have completed your transaction any classes in your shopping basket are not reserved and are still available to others .It is only when you have received your reference number in your confirmation email that your booking is guaranteed.
 All children wishing to join a class must be in the class range / of the appropriate age to attend. For example, the Guitar class is for fourth to sixth classes only. A child from third class (and below) cannot attend this class. If a child from a lower class turns up their parents will be contacted, their fee refunded and the child will return home.
All the classes are dependent on the numbers enrolling.  If there are insufficient numbers the classes cannot run.  

Yours sincerely,

The Afterschool team

Holy Rosary Parents Association

Old Court Avenue, Ballycragh, Dublin 24.

Tel: 452 1369/462 3431  Fax: 461 0841

Email: holyrosaryparents@eircom.net


